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Preliminary Engineering 

Updates:

I-95 Exit 126, Route 1 SB onto 

Southpoint Parkway (UPC 110914)

Southpoint Parkway Crossover 

Converstion (UPC 109516)

• Survey work has been completed and 

preliminary design is underway

• Public Hearing tentatively set for 

March, 2019

• Current schedule has construction 

beginning in 2021

Battlefield District



Berkeley District

Preliminary Engineering 

Updates:
Mudd Tavern Road 

Improvements west of I-95 (UPC 

105464/111456)

• Public hearing was held for 

the connector road on May 

23, 2018

• Right of Way phase has 

been authorized

• Project to be advertised in 

December, 2019



Berkeley District

Construction Updates:
Mudd Tavern Road over I-95 

Bridge Replacement & 

Roadway Improvements East 

of I-95(UPC 100829/105463)

• Completion of project 

scheduled for September, 

2019

• New bridge now open

• Existing bridge demolition 

to be completed this 

month, weather permitting



Chancellor District

Construction Updates:

Spotswood Furnace Road 

Rural Rustic (UPC 110859)

•E&S plan and 

environmental work has 

been completed

•Hard surfacing delayed 

until Spring 2019 due to 

weather

•Letters went out to 

residents this week



Courtland District

Preliminary Engineering Updates:
I-95 Northbound River Crossing (UPC 105510)

Construct CD Lanes and Bridges on Northbound I-95 

over Rappahannock River from Exit 130 to Exit 133.



Courtland District

Construction Updates:

I-95 Southbound River Crossing (UPC 101595)

• Construct three new I-95 southbound lanes for through traffic, existing 

lanes to be utilized for local collector-distributor traffic.

• Project under construction by Wagman Heavy Civil



Courtland District

Construction Updates:

I-95 Safety Improvements at Route 3 

(UPC 107715)

• Design build project with 

Branch Civil and WRA

• Traffic now in ultimate 

configuration

• Working on signals and 511 

cameras

• Project completed ahead of 

January 2019 completion date



Lee Hill District

Preliminary Engineering Updates:

Route 17 (Mills Drive) Bridge Replacement and Roadway Widening

• Project will replace a structurally deficient bridge over I-95 and widen Route 17 to four lanes 

to Hospital Blvd

• Advertisement is Fall 2021



Livingston District

Construction Updates:

Mount Holly Drive Rural 

Rustic (UPC 110722)
• Hard surfacing complete

Woolfolk Road Rural Rustic 

(UPC 110859)
• E&S plan and 

environmental work has 

been completed

• Hard surfacing delayed 

until Spring 2019 due to 

weather

• Letters went out to 

residents this week



No updates at this time

Salem District



Lynne Keenan

Fredericksburg Resident Administrator

(540) 899-4447

Lynne.Keenan@vdot.Virginia.gov

Kyle Bates, EIT

Assistant Residency Administrator -

Maintenance

(540) 654-3181 

Kyle.Bates@vdot.virginia.gov

David Beale, P.E.

Area Land Use Engineer

(540) 654-1973

David.Beale@vdot.virginia.gov

Richard Spurlock

Project Engineer

(540) 899-4302

Richard.Spurlock@vdot.virginia.gov

Contacts for questions or concerns

Maintenance request/concerns can be reported by phone at 1-540-899-4300 

or via the web at https://my.vdot.virginia.gov/
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